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	 9 SEPTEMBER 2022

Week 7

Term 3


Upcoming 
Events               


School Photo's 
have been 

postponed to 
Friday 21st of 

October 


Lost Property 
Please check the 
lost property in 
the hall. Please 
also remember 
to name your 

child's clothing 
as it will be 
returned to 

them.

Thank you to everyone who came out for our School Show on Wednesday 
evening, it was an amazing night. Well done to all of our children, you were 

all spectacular and you should all be so proud of yourselves.  


A big thank you must go to Ms Moll, Mrs Hamilton and Mrs Thomson Baker 
for organising such a great show and thank you to the families that helped 
make costumes and create the set, we greatly appreciate all of your efforts.



Whānau Day 

Yesterday we welcomed our lovely Grandparents & Whānau to Ponsonby Primary for a special morning. 


We had a recap of performances from the show, followed by our Whānau sharing morning tea together 
with the children. 


Thank you to all of our wonderful parent helpers and everyone that donated food items for our morning 
tea. 
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Update on the School Board Parent 
Election 2022


Voting has now closed, when the results are 
finalised by the CES, the school will inform 

all parents via email. 
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